
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEL MARIA SCHOOL CHOIR 2024 
 

Your permission is sought for your child to join the Mel Maria Choir for 2024. 
 
Choir is open to students from Years 4-6 only. 
 
It is expected that choir members are: 

• committed for the whole academic year; 
• to have a responsible and positive attitude towards learning and hard work; 
• to attend weekly rehearsals promptly. 

 
Rehearsals will be at your child’s campus. 
 
SJP students: Wednesdays at 8.00 am starting 7 February 2024 in the Bourhill Hall; 
PN students: Thursdays at 8.00 am starting 8 February 2024 in the PN Library. 
 
Communication will be via email.  If your child cannot attend a rehearsal, notification is 
appreciated in advance at genevieve.sumich@gmail.com. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any queries. 
 
Please read and fill out the form below and submit to the school office as soon as 
possible as places are limited. 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Genevieve Sumich 
 
 

2024 MEL MARIA SCHOOL CHOIR 
 
I have read the choir expectations and give permission for my child ___________________  
 
Year ____________ Red/Green at SJP/PN Campus to join the Mel Maria School Choir  
 
for the duration of the 2024 academic year. 
 
Parent Name: _______________________________ Signed: ______________________________ 
 
Email: _______________________________________ Mobile: _____________________________ 
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